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Midlothian Council would like to thank Gorebridge and District Environmental 
Group [GADEG] for all their hard work since 2004 in litter picking in the 
Gorebridge area.  Special thanks is given to Lorna and Bill Crook and to all the 
members of the group who have kept litter picking in all weathers since 2014 
when Mr Bill Innes the founder of the group retired. 

The group have also been responsible for maintaining the Circular Walk around 
Gorebridge and although it is therefore with sadness Midlothian Council notes 
the group has recently dissolved, Midlothian Council notes with gratitude all 
they have done. 

It is noted that the members have not hung up their litter pickers quite yet and 
will continue to litter pick on a more informal basis around Gorebridge. 

Midlothian Council would like to thank past and present members who have 
given their time, dedication and commitment to helping the Gorebridge 
Community and would like to wish everyone well in the future. 
Moved: 

Councillor Ellen Scott Councillor Douglas Bowen 

Seconded:




